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General Meeting – February 2019 
 

Our Coordinator’s and executive continue to do an excellent job helping to administer our sport 
here in our region. A reminder that they are all resources to assist you and members of your 
associations. They have experience and training in different areas of ringette. If you need any help 
please reach out and speak to one of us – if we don’t have the answer for you immediately – we will 
get it for you.  
 
Thank you to Stephanie Smith for stepping forward and becoming our Adult Coordinator – this is a 
very important role as our number of adult teams continues to grow in our region. 
 
The next ORA board meeting is being held in Toronto the weekend of May 4th.  If you have any 
questions or issues that you want me to bring forward please let me know.   
 
The opportunity to thank our volunteers from within our associations is in the near future as the call 
for nominations for the ORA awards will be open shortly – please try and think of outstanding 
volunteers, coaches and leaders within your associations.  And this includes players in the various 
positions of forward, goaltender and defense - let’s make sure that Western Region is well 
represented at this year’s AGM and the awards dinner on June 8th. 
 
Once again, I would like to thank our great team in Western Region and all of our Coordinators for 
their support. Please take the time to review their reports and come to our meeting with questions. 
Let’s continue to have a great season!  
 
Brian Breckles  
Director, Western Region  
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